FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
Please provide a list of all FOI responses provided by the council in 2007 in same format as current log.
Unfortunately this information is exempt from release under s12 of the Freedom of Information Act. The disclosure log for that year has not been prepared and to do so will take 50 hours as the information needs extracting from an old database and collating into a new document. Section 12 of the Act makes provision for public authorities to refuse requests for information where the cost of dealing with them would exceed the appropriate limit, which for Local Authorities is set at £450. This represents the estimated cost of one person spending 2.5 working days in determining whether the department holds the information, locating, retrieving and extracting the information. 

I am sorry that this is therefore a refusal under s17 of the Act. If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Head of Information Governance 
Information and Support
Leicester City Council

FREEPOST (LE985/33) 
New Walk Centre 
LEICESTER LE1 6ZG 
e-mail: foia@leicester.gov.uk  

Your request for internal review should be submitted to the above address within 40 (forty) working days of receipt by you of this response.  Any such request received after this time will only be considered at the Council’s absolute discretion.

You can also complain to the Information Commissioner at: 

Information Commissioner's Office 

Wycliffe House 

Water Lane 

Wilmslow SK9 5AF 

Telephone: 01625 545 700 

www.informationcommissioner.gov.uk 
Please be aware that the Information Commissioner does not normally consider appeals or complaints until the internal appeals and complaints processes of the public authority which is answering the request have been exhausted.  You are therefore advised to complain or appeal to Head of Information Governance before contacting the Commissioner.
Yours sincerely

Lynn Wyeth
Head of Information Governance

